	AAUW-MA

Branch Pride Recognition Award
	2009



Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together is success.

                                                               





   Henry Ford

During our State Annual Meeting on May 9, 2009, we would like to recognize the valuable work that Massachusetts Branches have undertaken to successfully further the goals of AAUW.  Please send in a brief description of one mission-based program that your branch hosted this past year that you would like to share with us. 
Branch name____________________________President_________________________
Address________________________________________________________________

Phone____________________________ E-Mail _______________________________

1. Program Title:
2.  Name and title of Speaker(s):
3. Name of committee or coordinator:
4. How was the activity publicized?
      5. Brief Program Description:
Kindly submit before April 30, 2009 to Beryldomingo@hotmail.com
or mail to Beryl Domingo, 36 Saddle Drive, MA 02324
Continue on next page if needed.
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